
AU softball team�s doubleheader against Utica rescheduled to Friday
3/31/05

ALFRED, NY The Alfred University softball team's doubleheader at home Utica, originally scheduled for Saturday,
April 2, at 4 p.m., has been rescheduled for Friday, April 1, at 6 p.m. at Quackenbush Field in Wellsville.


